
  a 1139 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have {a} (be vexed
with, be possessed with) devil(-s).[ql

  be 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be vexed with,
 {be} possessed with) devil(-s).[ql

  be 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a ({be} vexed
with, be possessed with) devil(-s).[ql

  devil 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be
vexed with, be possessed with) {devil}(-s).[ql

  devil 1140 # daimonion {dahee-mon'-ee-on}; neuter of a
derivative of 1142; a daemonic being; by extension a deity: --
{devil}, god.[ql

  devil 1142 # daimon {dah'-ee-mown}; from daio (to distribute
fortunes); a daemon or supernatural spirit (of a bad nature): --
{devil}.[ql

  devilish 1141 # daimoniodes {dahee-mon-ee-o'-dace}; from 1140
and 1142; daemon-like: -- {devilish}.[ql

  god 1140 # daimonion {dahee-mon'-ee-on}; neuter of a
derivative of 1142; a daemonic being; by extension a deity: --
devil, {god}.[ql

  have 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- {have} a (be
vexed with, be possessed with) devil(-s).[ql

  possessed 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be
vexed with, be {possessed} with) devil(-s).[ql

  superstitious 1174 # deisidaimonesteros {dice-ee-dahee-mon-es'-
ter-os}; the compound of a derivative of the base of 1169 and
1142; more religious than others: -- too {superstitious}.[ql

  too 1174 # deisidaimonesteros {dice-ee-dahee-mon-es'-ter-os};
the compound of a derivative of the base of 1169 and 1142; more
religious than others: -- {too} superstitious.[ql

  vexed 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be
{vexed} with, be possessed with) devil(-s).[ql

  with 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be
vexed with, be possessed {with}) devil(-s).[ql

  with 1139 # daimonizomai {dahee-mon-id'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1142; to be exercised by a daemon: -- have a (be
vexed {with}, be possessed with) devil(-s).[ql
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